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First name: Gregory

Last name: Snyder

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: We are concerned about groundwater contamination as all homes along Tinton Rd. are on private

wells that are fed by  aquifers in close proximity to the proposed drilling sites. 

In addition Tinton Rd. Cannot sustain the vehicular traffic it receives now let alone mining traffic. 

Thank you 

Sincerely Greg Snyder 


